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To: selectboard@natickma.org

To the Natick Select Board,

I am writing to you as a Natick citizen who is concerned with the proposed sanctuary policies you are trying to implement
in my home.

Natick is and always has been a place of peace, community, kindness, and safety but you are going to reverse this by
allowing illegal immigrants a safe zone in our home. | am currently living in Phoenix Arizona watching homeless wonder
the streets 24/7, which has only gotten worse since the opening of the southern board. If you approve these sanctuary
policies, this is what Natick will look like. People will live in fear for themselves, their kids, grandkids, parents, and friends.
The people of Natick do not deserve this, don’t allow them to live in fear.

Thank you,
Cheryl Seiger



